No. £S /22-23 Date: 20./D. 2622

Notice

The NSS Unit of Barasat Government College is going to organize a Blood Donation Camp on
10.11.2022. All the teaching and non-teaching staff and the students of the college are

requested to actively participate in this programme.

On the same day, an Orientation Programme of the NSS Unit on 'AIDS Awareness' will also
be held at the Seminar Hall (Annexe Building) from 11am.

All are welcome in this Orientation Programne.
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